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Hello Friends and Supporters,

On behalf of the Committee, A short note to inform you that, our next Church Service will be on
Sunday May 20, 2012, at “The Entrance Public School”, Oakland Avenue The Entrance, at 9.00am, with a BBQ
Lunch following the Service. 

Don’t forget our next function will be held on May 12, 2012 at the “Tuggerah Community Hall” Anzac Road 
Tuggerah NSW 2259, Opposite Hungry Jack’s. This will be our Mothers’ Day Celebration and we hope to see a lot 
of you there. Tickets are $45.00 for adults and $20.00 for children 12 years to 15 years old. Under 12 years will be 
free. Like most of our functions, the price of the ticket will include all food and drinks and with a lot of door prizes and 
raffle prizes on the night. So keep this day free.

Also we have finalised arrangements to have a dance in Sydney on Saturday, October 20, 2012, at the “Twin 
Reception Centre”, 560 Botany Road Alexandria, opposite Morley Avenue. Please put this date in your diaries 
and I will be giving you more information as we are getting nearer to the day.

The building on the block is progressing well and we have now completed some important steps, as in the slab for the 
Church, and part of the amenities block.

We still need people who can either donate or at least give us cost prices on different materials for the construction of 
the church and amenities areas. Any “Tiles and Bathroom” Businesses out there? If there are people among you that 
want to donate, you can either get in touch with me on my mobile below, or ring Jim Dimis, who is in charge of 
construction, directly on 0418 420 928.

Another happy piece of news is that we have increased the number of children attending our Friday afternoon Greek 
language school to 24 and with the possibility of more to join. We have two Teachers now and we are in the process
of getting the school registered with the NSW Education Department. All interested parties should get in touch with our 
school executives, Paul Vlandis on 4389 2420 or George Karipidis on 0410 335 555.

That is all the news I have for now. Hope to see you at our Church Service and our function and hope you had a 
healthy and pleasant Easter. CHRISTOS ANESTI.

For bookings to our functions, you can ring me on: 0419 158 687

If any of you have a personal Email address and would like to get monthly notices, please send me a note so I can 
include you in our email data base.
My Email is: luckyirene@ozemail.com.au

Many thanks and see you soon.

E. Anagnostou

Secretary

For and on behalf of the Committee


